ECEIVE

From: Megan Hornbogen <mhornbogen@bjparchitects.com>

Sent: Friday, January 24, 2025 10:19 AM

To: Katie Pereny j
Cc: Barry Polzin h{\
Subject: Mackinac Market- Amended Submittal

Katie,

We are submitting amended drawings for Mackinac Market to address a few items that we discovered upon starting
construction the existing porch/canopy framing was in better condition than expected and we have revised the drawings
to keep the existing roof framing and just replace the roof, railing, and trim. We had hoped to eliminate the center
column in front the of existing doors, but it is not feasible given the existing structure uncovered upon demolition. The
existing center column is shown back in elevation and plan, we propose to add column surround to match the columns
atthe curb. We also have added the replacement of the second story street facade windows with a more appropriate
shaped and proportioned unit.

The balance of the previously approved work remains unchanged.
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